
From: Landrum, Brandon J. <blandrum@sled.sc.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 8/28/2017 9:53:15 AM
Subject: Re: Today

Thank you!
 

Sent from my iPhone

On Aug 28, 2017, at 9:47 AM, Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:
 

LG will have a private meeting at 4pm at 1502 E Greenville St, Anderson, SC 29621

POC is Joseph Labash at 864-353-3690 ​

Please pick up at his house at 3:50.

He will travel from there to the Civic Center
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